Lesson Policy


Lessons are by appointment only and should be scheduled with Courtney or Elizabeth.  There is a 24 hour cancellation policy.  If you need to cancel, please give us a 24 notice or you will be charged for your lesson.  We have calls daily for lesson appointments and we need to be able to fill your spot.  If you cancel 2 weeks in a row, your spot will be given away.  I understand that sometimes it just can’t be helped and we will work with you on an individual basis.  


Saturday Free Ride Time

Saturday free ride time will change according to the needs of the day, but will always be at the end of the day.  Free ride time is not a substitute for your regular riding lesson and you must be approved to be able to participate. To be eligible, you must have taken your regular lesson that week and you must be helpful at the barn.  It will be on a first come, first serve basis.  You will be responsible for getting the horse ready and putting it away appropriately.  This is very important as these horses work very hard for us and we need to respond in kind.  All equipment used must be taken care of and put away properly.  You need to plan on enough time to take care of everything when you are done.  Depending on the response, horses will most likely need to be shared unless you own your own.  
Remember, this is a privilege and can be taken away or modified at any time.  
This is not a supervised lesson, but will have limited supervision.  Parents, please feel free to stay and helmets are required.

Warning:
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